
We are excited to announce 
that the Undercliffe Public 

School biannual production will 
be Seussical Jr.

 
Rehearsals are underway and 
the students are very excited 

to perform this musical.
 

Further details will be given as 
we get closer to the 

performance which will be 
held in Term 3. 
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